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NOTIFICATION 

 
SPECIAL ALLOTMENT TO ENGINEERING COURSES 2010 PUBLISHED 

 
The Special Allotment for a few seats remaining vacant in the 

Government/Aided Engineering Colleges and Newly Sanctioned Self-financing 
Engineering Colleges, Newly Sanctioned Courses/Additional intake in Self-financing 
Engineering Colleges for the year 2010 is published, based on the options registered 
by candidates from 10 am on 13.11.2010 to 5 pm on 17.11.2010.  

 

Those who received allotment will have to report for joining at the respective 
Colleges on or before 22.11.2010. They will have to remit the course fee directly 
to the Colleges at the time of admission.  

 

The college authorities will have to furnish the non-joining report through fax 
(Fax No. 0471 2337228) to the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations on or before 
24.11.2010, 5 pm.  

 

Details are available on www.cee-kerala.org. The doubts regarding the 
allotment procedures can be cleared by contacting the following Phone numbers : 
0471-2115311, 2115312, 2115313, 2115314.                                                                          
  
                                                                                              

                                                                                               
 

  

Thiruvananthapuram                               For Commissioner for Entrance Examinations                       
18.11.2010 


